
Dear Parents / Carers, 
 
Friday 5th September 2025 - Start of term for all students 
 
As your child nears the end of their primary schooling and you begin to look forward to their secondary journey, 
I wanted to update you on the start of term arrangements. 
 
All students will return to school on Friday 5th September for our student orientation day following our INSET 
days on 3rd and 4th of September. The day will be an  opportunity for students to get organised and prepare 
themselves for the forthcoming school year. Students will meet with their tutor, have an assembly with 
members of the Senior Leadership Team and have the time to familiarise themselves with their new timetables 
and updates to school processes & expectations. 
 
The timings for each year group can be seen below: 
 

Year group Registration time and location Finish time 

Yr7 8.40am 
Meet on the astroturf 

2.10pm 

Yr8 9.15am 
straight to form bases 

11.15am 

Yr9 9.15am 
straight to form bases 

11.15am 

Yr10 11.30am 
straight to form bases 

1.35pm 

Yr11 11.30am 
straight to form bases 

1.35pm 

 
All students will be in full school uniform, meeting all personal presentation expectations and have the correct 
equipment for school: 
 
2 pens 
2 pencils 
Ruler (15cm or 30cm) 
Scientific  calculator  
Paperback book 
Coloured pencils (optional) 
Highlighters (optional) 
 
Students will not need their PE kit. The first day of lessons for all students will be Monday 8th September 
which is week A on their timetable.  
  
We look forward to welcoming your child in September and our very best wishes for a peaceful and relaxing 
Summer break. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Miss Vaughan 
Year 7 House Leader 


